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12th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Harvest Celebration: Friday 14th October - 9.20 am for 9.30am 
 
Tickets for the Harvest Celebration have been sent home with your child.  If your child is in Nursery 
and is not in school this afternoon or tomorrow, please telephone the office to confirm that tickets 
have been booked for you and to confirm your seat numbers. 
 
Please do not attend if you have not ordered tickets as all tickets have now been allocated. 
 
Due to the unprecedented demand for tickets this year, as you are already aware, tickets have been 
restricted to two per family. After confirmation from both the Fire Service for current fire regulations 
and the Health and Safety Manager at our Trust, it will not be possible for children or babies to sit on 
parents’ knees as they count towards the maximum number allowed in our school hall. 
 
Please do not bring babies or children to the Celebration on Friday unless one of your two tickets is 
for your child 
 
I am very sorry for any disappointment but we do have to ensure the safety of all and adhere to 
regulations.  
 
If you have received tickets and are unable to attend, please return your tickets to our school before 
Friday so that they can be allocated elsewhere.  
 
Please bring your tickets to the Celebration on Friday as these are your seat numbers. Doors will not 
open until 9.20am as the hall is in use until then. You do not need to queue as all allocated seats will 
be numbered.  Please take your seat ready to begin for 9.30am as there will be no admittance after 
this time.   
 
Ticket numbers 1 -11, 22 – 32, 43 - 53, 64 – 74, 85 – 95, 105 – 114, 124 – 133 and 142 – 150 should 
enter the school hall through the first door – Door 1.  For any other ticket numbers, please enter 
through the second hall door - Door 2.  Thank you. 
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If you are able to donate a cake to be sold after the Celebration has taken place, would you please 
bring your cake to school tomorrow morning.  Donations of homemade or shop bought cakes are 
very welcome. 
 
Refreshments will be available in the Activity Classroom and School Hall after the Celebration has 
finished.   
 
Donations received during the Celebration and from the sale of refreshments afterwards will be 
shared between our local food bank and global community. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
P M A Tonge 


